
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 11:40:09 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 7:17 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jamie Nadeau

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I'm opposed to the increase! First off we already pay way too much for electricity as it is, when is the
price gauging going to stop? Even if I generated my own electricity I would still get charged delivery
fees because a meter is installed. I think instead of reaching into the pockets of customers, maybe a
restructuring of the organisation/management should be in order!

-- Attachment --
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